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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From: Kristen Streeter 
Date:  March 23, 2020 
 
cc: Brad Hunt, Carol Snowden  
 
Re: Consider approval of a resolution to grant superintendent hiring authority  
 
BACKGROUND: Due to the COVID-19 pandemic occurring in the midst of hiring season, there may 
not be an opportunity to convene and meet regarding the hiring of personnel during the period 
of time where we have emergency school closures. Hiring applicants in a timely manner is 
essential to maintaining our dedication to excellence for the students we serve here in Coppell 
ISD.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Board approval of the resolution as presented allowing the superintendent 
hiring authority during emergency school closures.  
  
 
 

 
 


